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   The Leonard Public Library would like to remind those individuals who have library items that
have not been returned, to do so please. Even if it has been a month or six months, please
return the items - no questions asked and no fines. The library would just like to get the property
back.

      

   Earlier this year, the library had 61 items on the past due list up to 90 days late. The items on
the list past 90 days totaled 279! Please return the items as soon as possible.
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